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California’s utilities are working to make the electric grid safer and more resilient – and to reduce the impact of Public Safety Power Shutoffs (PSPS). However, with increased wildfire risk in the state, it’s important to be prepared in case a PSPS outage occurs in your area. 
PG&E, SCE and SDG&E have created a website to help California residents, visitors and community organizations stay ready for potential PSPS outages. PrepareforPowerDown.com is a centralized platform to find helpful programs and community resources you can access before, during and after a PSPS outage.
On the Prepare for Power Down website, you can:
· Plan ahead for a PSPS outage: 
· Confirm with your utility that your contact information is correct to receive PSPS outage alerts
· Check if you live or work in a High Fire-Threat District
· Find emergency preparedness tips, checklists and how-to-videos to stay safe during an outage
· Explore resources in your area:
· Learn about backup power programs and other utility resources
· Access information about the Medical Baseline Program:
· Find out if you are eligible for the Medical Baseline Program (Medical Baseline Allowance) if you rely on power for your medical devices


	
	
	



